
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee 
1016 Longworth Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the MCE Electric Vehicle Charger Program Expansion project in 
fiscal year 2023.  
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is Marin Clean Energy, located at 1125 Tamalpais 
Ave, San Rafael, CA 94901.  
 
The funding would be used to expand install charger services and encourage EV adoption in the 
community. These services will be used to expand MCE's ability to partner with vendors and site 
owners to install over 700 more EV chargers throughout its service area. 
 
I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family, has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Jared Huffman 
Member of Congress 
 


